
    

CAREER GUIDANCE WORKSHOP FOR SCES STUDENTS BY  

“SHAIKH PRE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE” 

 

On 29thApril 2024 a Career guidance programme was organized by SPUC to 

SCES 10th std students and parents.  Dr M.J.Attar Chief co-ordinator of SGI was 

the Chief Guest.Ms. Amruta Angadi Vice principal of SPUC, Gultaz Khan 

Principal of SCES and Meenaz Peerzade vice principal of SCES were present on 

the occasion. 

 

Ms. Amruta Angadi & Ms. Gultaz Khan addressed the students about 

Career guidance, Educational and occupational choices for them to 

explore after passing SSLC. 



An aptitude test was conducted for students to check and asses their 

knowledge about specific fields. 

 

A certificate of appreciation was awarded to all the participants. 

The Toppers of SPUC of the batch 23-24 also shared their experience of 

the college. 

 

 

All PUC staff along with SCES teachers enthusiastically participated to 

make this programme successful. 


